
 

TOWN OF SANBORNTON 

PLANNING BOARD 
PO Box 124   Sanbornton, New Hampshire 03269 

Tel (603)729-8003           Fax (603)286-9544 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

POSTPONED TO JANUARY 18, 2018 
 
Pursuant to NH RSA 675:7, the Town of Sanbornton Planning Board’s Noticed Public Hearing 

scheduled for 7:00 pm on Thursday, January 4, 2017 has been POSTPONED due to inclement 

weather.  

 

The Public Hearing has been re-scheduled for January 18, 2017, at 7:00 PM at the Town of 

Sanbornton Town Office building located at 573 Sanborn Road (NH Route 132), Sanbornton NH 

 
Town of Sanbornton Draft Solar Energy Systems Ordinance proposed for addition to the 

Town of Sanbornton’s 2018 Zoning Ordinance update in accordance with RSA 

674:17(I)(j), 674:62-66, and the purposes outlined in RSA 672:1-III-a, as amended 

 

This Public Hearing will serve as an invitation to landowners, businesses and the general public to 

attend the hearing in order to provide input regarding the proposed Ordinance.  The draft Ordinance 

is available for inspection at the Planning Office in the Sanbornton Town Office Building during 

the posted working hours. Interested parties are encouraged to visit the Department for review 

prior to the hearing.  

 

At this public hearing, the Planning Board may announce the date of future public hearing(s) for 

this project. Any subsequent announcements will serve as a continuance of this original Public 

Hearing Notice in compliance with NH RSA 676:4.  
 


